In Reply, Please Refer to
File Mo. 45-NH-44134

To Whom it May Concern:

The Federal Bureau of Investigation (FBI) has been conducting an
investigation into the facts and circumstances surrounding the
disappearance of George A.Smith IV, who was a passenger aboard the
Brilliance of the Seas cruise ship, on or about July 5,2005. In connection
with the investigation, numerous records have been obtained from the
Royal Caribbean Cruise Lines and a number of passengers, crew members
and other potential witnesses have been interviewed. The records
obtained indicate that you were either a passenger or crew member on
this cruise.

To date, as indicated above, numerous individuals have been interviewed,
some of whom have come forward with relevant, useful, and detailed
information. In an effort to conduct as thorough an investigation as
possible, the FBI intends to identify and interview persons who may have
information regarding Mr.Smith's disappearance.

As part of the FBI's investigation, we are contacting passengers and crew
members to determine if they have any information pertaining to the
incident, or know of anyone who may have information concerning the
disappearance of George A.Smith IV, Accordingly, if you believe you have
any information about this incident, or know someone else who does,
please contact the FBI, New Haven Division, at 1-800-435-1284, or forward
a letter to the FBI at the above address. All responses will be kept
confidential to the maximum extent permitted under law.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Mok o

Michael J. Wolf
Special Agent in Charge
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Federal Bureau of Investigation

1000 Lafayette Blvd
Suite 306
Bridgeport, Connecticut 06604

July 29,2005

George A.Smith, IV
Greenwich, CT



